
7-6-2023

davis.l
Text Box
207-05-00-004, 207-05-00-116, 207-05-00-117, 207-05-00-120

davis.l
Text Box
Inters. of Beachwalker Dr and Bobcat Ln





 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 5, 2023 
 
 
Kiawah Partners 
253 Gardners Circle, Ste 250 
Kiawah Island, SC 29455 
 
Re: CONCEPTUAL REVIEW 
 Construction Address:  Beachwalker Drive 
 ARB Action:  Approved – Conditional 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Thank you for your submittal to the Kiawah Island Architectural Review Board for Conceptual 
Review of your multifamily project on Beachwalker Drive. The design of your West End at 
Beachwalker project is approved to continue to Preliminary Review. As you move forward, please 
address the following comments and conditions in keeping with the guidelines: 
 
L1. The proposed site development and described intent to shift buildings as is possible to 

preserve trees is appreciated. As plans are developed, please study ways to limit the impact of 
required elements to major site features. We look forward to the on-site stake out to better 
assess site impact and opportunities.  
 

A1.   Overall, please simplify massing of the buildings with roof lines composed by steeper gabled 
main roofs, minimizing the foundation expression, and limiting siding treatment to one 
dominate and one accent material, with shingles being the preferred dominate cladding and 
paneling for accent forms/elements. Brick as an accent material only at the foundation level 
is acceptable. 

A2.   The ARB prefers the architectural styling direction of the top left and middle images shown 
on SK14. 

A3.   For the 4-Unit Buildings, please study and relocate the stair core so that internal spaces have 
more access to views. 

 
Thank you again for your submittal to the Kiawah Island Architectural Review Board. Please do not 
hesitate to contact the ARB office if we can be of any assistance during the Review Process for your 
project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tommy Manuel, Director  
On behalf of the KIARB 
 
cc: Property file, ARB Members, MHK Architecture, Surculus Design 



Coordina�on is ongoing and KICA encroachment permit 

will be provided with the next submi�al 

KIU coordination letter




